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Dear Students 
 
Biology Field Course, Runswick Bay, North Yorkshire, Wednesday 28th June 2017 
 
Final Details 
 
Please could all students meet at the front of St Aidan’s at 9:00am, to enable a prompt 
departure to Runswick Bay. We will be travelling by coach and return to St Aidan’s for 5:15pm. 
 
During the day we will be working along the shoreline collecting data for analysis in school and 
you will be assessed on appropriate skills which will contribute towards the practical 
endorsement for A Level Biology.  
 
As the weather has been mixed in previous years, please keep an eye on the forecast for the 
day and make sure you come prepared. Appropriate clothing for the trip will be discussed in 
lessons, including waterproofs, suitable footwear, boots or wellies, and sunscreen. You will also 
be required to bring with you a packed lunch, snacks and drinks to last throughout the day. 
 
Finally, if any specific medication, such as epipens or inhalers are needed, please can you ensure 
that these are brought on the day. Unfortunately students who do not bring medication that is 
stated on their school medical records will not be allowed to take part in the trip.  
 
We look forward to a successful and enjoyable trip which will benefit your education. Please ask 
your Biology teacher if any further clarification about the field course is needed. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
N Bulcock 
Head of Biology at St John Fisher Catholic High School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


